Attachment 14

6-11-2020

Tri-Star Career Compact, Celina City Schools, and the Celina BOE:

Please accept my resignation from the position as Tri-Star's welding instructor effective June 30, 2020.
An unforeseen opportunity has been presented to me and I have chosen to accept the offer made to me
and return to industry. It has been a great first year within our new building and Celina has been a

wonderful district to work in!

Thank you,

Brent Tippie



